
PAREMATA SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
WEDNESDAY 14th NOVEMBER 2018 

WEEK 5 – TERM 4 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
Friday 16th November  NZEI Teacher Strike– SCHOOL CLOSED 
Tuesday 4th December  Snorkeling Trip to Hongoeka Beach – Ruma Kakapo & Kiwi (13&16) 
Wednesday 5th December  Snorkeling Trip to Hongoeka Beach – Ruma Takahe (14) 
Thursday 6th December  Kahikatea Team to H20 Extreme 
6th – 12th December   Scholastic Book Fair "Paws for Books"  
      and then        open in library 8:30 - 9:00am and 3:00 - 5:00pm  

Thursday 13th December      open in library 8:30 - 9:00am and 3:00 – 7.30pm  

Thursday 13th December  Christmas Carols and Picnic Evening  
Friday 14th Dec – Monday 17th Dec Summer Reading Programme Book selection 8.30am – 5.30pm 
Monday 17th December  Year 8 Awards Evening 
Tuesday 18th December  Final Assembly 11.40am / Last day of school @ 12.30pm 
 
2019 
Thursday 31st January   Term 1 commences at 8.50am 
Friday 12th April   End of Term 1 
Friday 19th April   Good Friday (in the school holidays) 
Monday 29th April   Term 2 commences at 8.50am 
 
 
Kia ora tātou 

 

NZEI Strike Action 
School is closed this Friday 16 November due to NZEI Strike action. Please do not send your 
child to school as nobody will be here. We understand this is very inconvenient and we 
appreciate your ongoing support. Hopefully a resolution to the ongoing pay and working 

conditions negotiations will be found soon. 
 
New Entrant Enrolments for 2019 (next year) 
Is your child turning 5 in 2019? If they are please make sure you have filled out an enrolment form. If you are 
unsure, please contact Marie or Michelle in the office.   
Please note:   out of zone siblings of children presently at Paremata School are all accepted for 2019. Please 
make sure all enrolment forms are completed. 
  
School Outings 
We have a number of school outings planned this term. If you haven't paid your child's activity fee for 2018 
please can you contact Michelle in the office to get this finalised as the activity fees go towards paying the 
costs of the bus and venue. Our account number is 12 3254 0048796 00. Thank you. 
  

Congratulations to: 
Jessica Best who competed in the 2018 Under 11 and Under 13 Central Fencing 
Competition, held in Avalon, in the weekend. She came 3rd= in her age group. 
 
 
 
Ngā mihi nui – Matua Bryce 
  



 
 

AMBULANCE DAY 
Hey Everyone! – The Senior Council here to let you know that we raised $200 for the 
Wellington Free Ambulance! Thank you to everyone who dressed up and brought in a 
donation.   The Senior Council 
 

 
CHRISTMAS CAROLS & PICNIC EVENING -  Thursday 13th December 2018 
Please email Sara Norling at nornells@gmail.com if you can assist and she can guide you 
through. Mark this date in your diary:  Bring your own picnic dinner & drinks at 6pm.   
In the hall or outside by the senior fort if it is fine, 6.45pm singing starts.   
 
A Free Raffle will be drawn when we finish at 7.30pm. 
 
Dress up in your best Christmas outfit and bring the family, plus a cushion/mat to sit on plus your singing 
voices to get into the Christmas spirit.  We will be supporting a New Zealand charity – further details to 
follow.  If you can help with set up on the day from 2pm and/or pack down afterwards please email 
Sara Norling at nornells@gmail.com too. 
 

 
ONGOING FUNDRAISERS 

 
PAK’N SAVE FUNDRAISER - please bring your receipts from Porirua Pak n Save to the office. 
 

 
YUMMY STICKERS –fundraiser and class competition – new sheets available from office or 
download from website www.yummyfruit.co.nz 
 

LUNCHES 
 
SUBWAY LUNCHES – EVERY FRIDAY – www.subwayexpress.co.nz 
Just fill out details online on Thursday before 8pm for a yummy subway lunch delivered on Friday. 
(No orders this week as school is closed on Friday) 

 
WEDNESDAY SAUSAGE SIZZLES  
Sausage sizzles are available for lunch for $2.00 each Wednesday. 
Juice boxes and water also sold for $1.00 for next few Wednesdays. 
Juicies, cookies and muffins also available on Wednesdays. 

 

 

 
 

MARSDEN WHITBY ENROLMENTS 2019 
Marsden Whitby is currently planning classes for 2019. There are a small number of places left in Year 9 for 
2019, the other year groups are full. If you are interested in a place for your son or daughter in Year 9 next 
year, please get in touch with Enrolment Manager Lorraine Rose as soon as possible. Phone 04 234 1070 or 
email lorraine.rose@marsdenwhitby.school.nz   www.marsden.school.nz/whitby/  



 
 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY PROGRAMME @ ADVENTURE SCHOOL, 20-21 DECEMBER 2018   

DAY TRIP TO BROOKFIELD CAMP  
Flying fox, Kayaking, Games, Smores around the camp fire and more.  
When: 20th December 2018  
CHRISTMAS FUN DAY 
Make a Star Suncatcher and Christmas goodies to eat or to take home. Then relax and enjoy the latest 
blockbuster movie @ Lighthouse Pauatahanui.  
When:   21st December 2018  
BOOK ONLINE NOW:  www.asfc.co.nz or for more information e-mail office@asfc.co.nz   
or call 027-454-6975.  
 
 

 

EL RANCHO 

Wednesday 19 or Thursday 20 December 

School will be out for summer....so drop the kids off to us for a super fun 
day of activities!! 
 
9:00am - 3:00pm 
$39.00 
For kids 5 - 12 years 
 
This day is designed to give children a taste 
of all the fun there is to be had at El Rancho. 

 
 

 
 


